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The Secretary of State for External AiffaÎrs ta the

Chargé d'Affaires of the Legation of Finland in Canada

DEPARTMENT 0F ExTERNAL APFAiRS

OTTAWA, January 9, 1956.

SIR,

I have the honour to refer to your Note No. 52-3056 of the 19th of

December 1955, concerning the proposai for the waiving of visa fees.

The proposais inciuded therein are acceptable to the ýGoverumnent of

Canada and, I suggest that; your Note and this repiy shall constitute an el

Agreement between our two countries.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

L. B. Pearson 
t

Secret aryj of State
for Eztgernal Aif airs.

Dr. Sigurd von Numers,
Chargé d'Affaires,

Legation of Finiand,
140 Wellingtonl Street,

OTTAWA.


